
From: Koss, Kenneth L.
Sent: 10/12/2010 4:20:50 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Yes - per Kyle at AGA it was Ed Salas. Thanks for your concern on this. 
Ken,

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K lmailto:BKC7(a>pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, October 12,2010 4:19 PM 
To: Koss, Kenneth L.
Subject:

Did you get the name of the supposed PG&E employee who was leading the 
tour in San Bruno ? We can't identify anyone who is going.
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